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Rep. Dallman Invites Constituents to Testify in the Wisconsin Dells 

 

Madison, WI – Representative Alex Dallman (R-Green Lake) invites residents of the 41st Assembly 

District to testify at the Joint Committee on Finance’s upcoming public hearing on the Governor’s 2023-

2025 Biennial Budget. 

The public hearing will take place on Wednesday, April 12, 2023 from 10:00 am – 5:00 pm at the 

Wilderness Resort Glacier Canyon Conference Center in the Sandstone Meeting Room (45 Hillman Road, 

Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965). Participants will have the opportunity to testify in front of members of the 

Joint Committee on Finance and express their opinions, ideas, support and/or opposition for issues that 

they care about in the state budget. 

“I am excited that the Joint Committee on Finance will be holding one of four public hearings on the 

Governor’s 2023-2025 Biennial Budget in the Wisconsin Dells” said Rep. Dallman. “It is important that 

the Joint Committee on Finance hears directly from the people of Wisconsin about what they believe 

should be included in this state budget. I want to encourage all of my constituents in the 41st Assembly 

District to attend!” 

### 

Wisconsin’s 41st Assembly District includes parts of Green Lake, Marquette, Adams, Columbia, Sauk, and 

Waushara counties. 

If you are unable to attend in-person, the public hearing will be streamed live at www.WisEye.org/live.  

Wisconsin residents can also submit written comments via email at 

budget.comments@legis.wisconsin.gov or at www.legis.wisconsin.gov/topics/budgetcomments or via 

U.S. mail to: Joe Malkasian, Room 305 East, State Capitol, Madison, WI 53702 
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